
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

ClaimsXten - Implementation Delayed 
 
 

The implementation of the new editing product, ClaimsXten (CXT) has been delayed one week 
as LA Medicaid and Gainwell Technologies work to assure a smooth transition.  Providers can 
expect to see fee-for-service claims processed using the new software on the remittance of 
April 4, 2023.  
 
This delay will also affect the implementation of the National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) 
Medically Unlikely Edits (MUE) for Medicaid fee-for-service Outpatient Hospital and DME 
claims.  Once implemented, the NCCI MUEs will affect claims on the April 4, 2023 remittance. 
 
Providers are encouraged to monitor the LA Medicaid website for updates related to the CXT 
implementation. 
 
Questions regarding this message and fee for service claims are to be directed to Gainwell 
Technologies Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 


